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Hull Board of Selectmen 

Minutes  

May 3, 2016 

The meeting of the Hull Board of Selectmen was called to order at 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday evening, May 3, 2016, at 

Town Meeting at Hull High School., 180 Main St, Hull, Massachusetts. 

Present: John Brannan, Chair; Domenico Sestito, Vice-Chair; Christopher Mitchell, Clerk; John Reilly, Jr., Member; 

and Kevin Richardson, Member.  Also present were Phillip Lemnios, Town Manager; and James Lampke, Town 

Counsel. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

The Board participated in the Town Meeting. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Cemetery Study Committee  

Board discussed the need to study the cemetery bylaw. Upon motion made by Reilly, seconded by Mitchell, the 

Board voted unanimously to support creating a committee to look into concerns from Article 36 to allow “residents” 

access to burial in the Hull Cemetery; said committee to consist of one member of the BOS, Town Counsel and 

three members at large and that the committee be advertised immediately. 

 

Motion 

 

 

Reilly 

 

To support creating a committee to look into concerns from Article 36 to 

allow “residents” access to burial in the Hull Cemetery; said committee 

to consist of one member of the BOS, Town Counsel and three members 

at large and that the committee be advertised immediately. 

 

 

Second  

 

 

Mitchell 
 

 

Vote 

 

 

Unanimous 

 

 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.   The board will meet next at 7:30 p.m. on May 11, 2016. 

Recorded by Catherine Goldhammer 

Approved by: 

____________________________ 

 

 

 


